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  Parents’ Evening   
We will be holding our Parents’ Evening via phone again this year. The appointments have been sent out this week, on 
SchoolPing. Please ensure that you provide an up to date phone number for your child’s teacher to contact you. These ap-
pointments are filling up quickly, so please do book as soon as possible. If you are having any problems receiving messag-
es, please check your Junk Mail, and ensure you have enough storage to download the SchoolPing app onto your phone. 
Please call school if you need any further help. Thanks 

Church Links 
This week in Collective Worship, Father David will be holding a Remembrance Service with all of the  staff and 
children in school.  

Children in Need 

 

 

  

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tommy T—Well done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 93.6%                 Winners—Year 2 98.7%  

House Points Winners - Winter—242 Points Well done! 

 Odd Socks Day 
Next week is Anti-bullying week and this year's theme is 'One Kind Word'.  

Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. The isolation of the last year has underlined how 
little acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the lives of the people around us. This is 
one of the reasons, that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as the theme of Anti-Bullying Week taking 
place next week.  

To launch anti-bullying week, we will be taking part in odd socks day. The children are being invited to wear odd socks with 
their school uniform on Monday 15th November. This is not a charity-based event so we will not be collecting money for 
this, just something fun to join in with (if you choose to!)   

“It starts with one kind word—start today” 

On Friday 19th November, we will be fundraising for Children In Need. In exchange for a £1 dona-
tion, children are invited to come to school wearing something with spots, if you can.  

We are also holding a colouring competition which will be 20p per entry. There will be one prize per 
class. 

The money raised through these donations will help support local charities and projects which are 
providing essential frontline help to children and young people in communities throughout the UK.  

Christmas Gifts 

The Christmas gifts have arrived this week and they have been distributed with the children. The designs looked amazing. 
We really hope you are happy with your purchases. 



Bonfire Celebrations in Early Years   

Early Years enjoyed creating edible sparklers using bread sticks, melted chocolate and sprinkles. We discussed 
the importance of washing our hands to ensure we do not contaminate our food with germs.  

We then learnt all about fire safety especially on Bonfire night! Once the children had followed our safety rules, 
they enjoyed practising writing their names, shapes and letter sounds in the sky.  

Finally, to finish off a magical afternoon the children sat around our home-made campfire listening to nursery 
rhymes and campfire stories. 

 

Remembrance Day 

Year 6 have been painting poppies to create a soldier collage for Remembrance Day. The finished artwork can 
be seen from the front playground in the Year 6 window. When you are in the playground … look up to see the 
finished work!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 pupils will be attending the Remembrance Service in Elland on the 11/11/21 at 11am. 

Last week the children enjoyed the fantastic pantomime performance of Sleeping Beauty! Here are a few photos 
of what they saw during the production. A big thanks to everyone at M & M Productions! 
  
 

Pantomime Photos 



 
 

Health Update 

Children with simple cold symptoms such as runny noses or sore throats without fever should not be tested for COVID-19, and can    
attend school if they feel well enough to do so.   

If you have symptoms of COVID-19 should stay at home  and arrange testing.   

Please contact school to advise us of any absence. 

When you receive your test result, please email admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk  

with details before your child returns to school. If your child develops any of the key symptoms 
for COVID-19 in school, we will contact parents/carers and ask for you to arrange a test.  

If someone in the household has tested positive for COVID-19 (on LFD or PCR), children and young people in that household, who 
attend school, are advised to stay at home. This absence will be authorised.  

If they develop symptoms, they should get a PCR test straight away.   

If they don’t have symptoms, they should get a PCR test 3-5 days after their household member started with symptoms (or took their test if 
they had no symptoms).  If this test is negative, the child can return to school but must stay at home and arrange another test if they go on 
to develop symptoms. 

Symptoms 

High temperature              
New continuous cough      

Loss or change to sense 

Upcoming Events 
Every Friday afternoon  Year 5 swimming 

Thursday 11th November Year 6 Remembrance Service in Elland at 11am 

Monday 15th November  Wear Odd Socks with your uniform today (as part of Anti-Bullying Week) 

Wednesday 17th November Parents’ Evening by phone 

Friday 19th November  Wear something spotty for Children in Need Day—£1 donation 

Wednesday 24th November Flu Nasal Spray Rec-Y6  

Friday 17th December  School closes for Christmas 

 


